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For the 2022-2023 and 2023-2024 academic school year, 

Lawndale will delineate supports by prioritizing 

transportation for pupils with disabilities, children who 

are homeless and youth in grades TK – 8th grade
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Cross Department Collaboration with Student Support 
Services, Special Education and Business Services  



Homeless Children and Youth
Monthly TAP Cards

Mileage Reimbursement 
Available for regular school year and summer programming

Pupils with Disabilities
Through their IEP as Related Service

Inclusive of Extended School Year and Summer Program 

Mileage Reimbursement 
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Consultation with 

South Coast Air Quality Management

Transportation meetings 

Held on a Monthly Basis 

Transportation Company

And multiple stakeholders
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Thank you
Questions?
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